



FOI Lead 2nd Floor, Heslop House Birmingham Children's Hospital Birmingham B4 6NH

Telephone: 0121 333 8434

Our ref: FOI/493

21 November 2019

Carol Pawlak [mailto:request-616175-f1cdaa03@whatdotheyknow.com]

Dear Carol,

Thank you for your email dated 29 October 2019. Your questions and the Trust's responses are below.

Please let me know if you require more details or further clarification.

If you are unhappy with the Trust's response you can appeal to the Trust by writing to:

Mr David Melbourne
Chief Finance Officer and Deputy Chief Executive
Ladywood House
Birmingham Women's and Children's NHS Foundation Trust
Steelhouse Lane
Birmingham
B4 6NH

If you then remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter. Further details can be found on their website: https://ico.org.uk

Please quote your FOI number on any correspondence you have with us.

Yours sincerely

FOI Lead/Publication Scheme Co-ordinator





1. Are you part of a collaborative bank?

Not currently

2. If not are you considering this in your STP?

Not at this time

3. If yes who is the current provider for the collaborative bank?

N/A

4. What are the fees for your collaborative bank?

N/A

5. What savings have you made from the collaborative bank on your agency spend?

N/A

6. What % fill do you get from your collaborative bank?

N/A